
 

 

  

 

 

15 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

RE: Year 10 Trip: Thorpe Park 

 

I am writing to inform you about a potential Year 10 end of year trip on Friday 6th 

July 2018. I am very keen for it to happen as, after working hard on mock exams, 

they will no doubt appreciate the opportunity for some fun at the theme park.  

 

We have only been able to book 70 places and so, these will be allocated on a ‘first 

come’ basis with decisions on who makes the final list taking into account positive 

attendance and behaviour. However, this will only be measured from this week so if 

your child would like to go, but is concerned they may have picked up negative 

behaviour points earlier in the year, they still have time to maintain positive behaviour 

over the coming weeks and come on the trip.  

 

Having said that, given the fact that it is in everyone’s interest to keep the cost of the 

trip for parents/carers down, it will be contingent on getting some volunteers. The 

cost of the trip will be £40 per child and this will include travel and the ticket to the 

theme park. As I am sure you are aware, we will need to cover the lessons of the 

teachers who are going on the trip and so, if you are able to volunteer on that day 

and would like to come along to help supervise (and receive a free ticket for 

yourself) then please can you email me as soon as possible to let me know 

on: aroe@bestacademies.org.uk. If we cannot get two or more volunteers, we may 

not be able to run the trip and I do feel that the students deserve it! 

 

Payment and consent for this trip should be made using the ParentMail system. The 

trip (and cost) will show on your parent account page. You will need to click the 

‘consent’ box before making the payment. Payment/consent will need to be made by 

Monday 25th June, 2018. This will be reimbursed if the trip is unable to go ahead. 

 

If you have any questions then please be in touch, 

Kind Regards 

 
 

 

Mrs. Allie Roe 

Senior Head of Year 

mailto:aroe@bestacademies.org.uk

